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36 Bullough Park 

Newtonville, MA 02160 

September 10,1996 

Dr. Norman Lamm 

President, Yeshiva University 

500 West 185th Street 

New York, NY 10033 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

I hope you and your family are well. I understand you have a sabbatical coming up, 

which I hope will turn out to be both restful and productive. 

My son Ari, who is involved with dormitory administration this year, tells me of 

many new additions and refurbishings. He even says the food, and especially the 

shabbos cholent, is awesome. If that isn’t aM372 7/70, I don’t know. 

Best wishes for amaliv MA NM MANS. 

a <K 

) ( ; x x ae x x 
J we x, S ¢@ Fr 

Bas Se CA a 
Ne < fy 7x wa a = 

ed re. Ser ye fe } SW 

= ~~. “aS a c si a Or 
fF es Se XS 2 € VY x 

ae f <~S DSwry  * <7 € He 2 
Y N \~ — ~ a 4 be C \ 

S < 7 2, ~ ¢ - 

» eu _— 7 ry afl ‘ S N 2) 
“a va Pad ¥ a \¥ x a c 

bed rw, PA Q c ~ 
> ~ Y - : od wy qn ri 

2 a S f= ow “ N S 

Soe Oe < a s rs NG ( 

YN 
a ke


